
St. Jerome School “                                                                  ” Campaign

We are asking that parents purchase a Valentine Balloon Bouquet for their child/ren that will be delivered directly 

to your home at no charge!  (For St. Jerome School families only!)

 The bouquets will be available for $ 5.00 and only pre-orders will be taken.  All orders will need to be placed by February 4 , 2011. th

All the proceeds raised will go towards the purchase of urostomy supplies that Aiden requires at school.

Name (To and From) Qty. Pick-Up Delivery Delivery Address

(Please check one  T ) 

TO: FROM:

TO: FROM:

TO: FROM:

TO: FROM:

Total Quantity: Amount Paid: $ Thank you for your support !
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